Dear Students:

I hope all of you enjoyed a safe and happy holiday season. No doubt many of you are anxious to
embark on the last months of your 2007 school year and for those of you graduating in June, this is a very
exciting time. Throughout your education, teachers have passed along knowledge that will be instrumental
in your future, whether it is in college, the military, family life, volunteerism, or in the workforce. That next
step can be intimidating, but I assure you that the future is bright.

Over the past few years, the economy has experienced steady growth and low unemployment. As our
economy continues to grow it is important to note that America and California are the leaders in technology,
science, medicine and engineering. Our economy and future labor needs center around an educated
workforce who will continue America’s leadership in the high-tech sector. Unfortunately scores in math and
science have been declining as well as interest in these subjects. I am hopeful that as you consider what to
take as electives in high school or major in at college you will keep yourselves open to the possibility of a
career in a high-tech field. Our country needs your talent and expertise. You will play an instrumental role
in maintaining the prosperity of America’s economy and our country’s position in the world.

One of the many perks as a student are the several federal holidays that allow you a long three-day
weekend to relax, spend time with family and friends, and (hopefully) study. However it is vital that all
Americans remember the significance of all federal holidays. This issue of the Student Newsletter details the
ten federal holidays, which are legally applicable only to federal employees and the District of Columbia.
Neither Congress nor the President has asserted the authority to declare a “national holiday” which would be
binding on the 50 states, although the federal holidays established are recognized and largely observed in all
50 states. In addition, this issue explains the reason and history behind each holiday.

I hope you will find the issue enlightening and I welcome any input you may have. Please feel free to
contact me through my website or at any of the locations below. Again, good luck on your final months of
the school year — they will be memorable ones!

Sincerely,

Ko (ahe i

Ken Calvert

Contact Congressman Ken Calvert at www.house.gov/calvert or at one of the following addresses:

WASHINGTON, DC RivERSIDE COUNTY ORANGE COUNTY

2201 Rayburn House Office Building 3400 Central Ave., Ste. 200 26111 Antonio Parkway, Suite 300
Washington, DC 20515 Riverside, CA 92506 Rancho Santa Margarita, CA 92688
Phone: (202) 225-1986 Phone: (909) 784-4300 Phone: (949) 888-8498

Fax: (202) 225-2004 Fax: (909) 784-5255 Fax (949) 888-8524
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The Ten
Federally
Recognized
Holidays
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CoNGRESSMAN CALVERT speaks at a
Veterans Day event in the district and
meets with local veterans.

Birthday of the Reverend
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.
Third Monday in January
Martin Luther King, Jr. was born

January 15, 1929. Dr. King’s legacy is one
of peace, understanding, equality and

brotherhood. During his time he peace-
fully advocated individual responsibility,
respect and dignity regardless of race,
religion, or income. Dr. King was assassi-
nated on April 4, 1968 and in 1983 a fed-
eral holiday was created in his honor.




